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Upcoming Dates  
 

February 8: 2020-2021 registration for returning families 
February 9: 2020-2021 registration for returning families and the community 
February 10: NO SCHOOL 
February 20: NO SCHOOL  
 

 

FEBRUARY 2023 NEWS 
 

 

 

 
 

SPAGHETTI DINNER and SILENT AUCTION 
 April 19 from 5:30 – 7:00 

 
We are excited to welcome this WDS tradition back to 

the calendar!! 
 

While this event is months away, I wanted to share some 
information.  This is the ONLY large fundraising event of 
the Weekday School.  We ask all families to participate 

in several ways.   
 

#1 You will be hearing from your Parent Liaison 
regarding Auction Items and Grab Bags.  They will be 

requesting donations – possibly specific items or money.  
Please participate at the level you are comfortable with 

– it shouldn’t cost more  
than $5-10/family. 

 
If you know of a local business or artisan that could 

donate items or gift certificates that is  
welcomed, as well! 

 
#2 Donate food items for the meal.  A specific list will be 

posted outside of classrooms closer to the date.  This is 
small, it may be a jar of sauce or a bottle of salad 

dressing, etc. 
 

#3 Buy tickets for the event – come and enjoy some 
spaghetti, salad, bread, dessert, and drinks. 

 
#4 Bid on AMAZING items ☺  

 
Please see Ms. Christen if you have questions. 

 

WDS Registration for 2023-2024 
 

Registration for next year (Sept 2023 – May 2024) 
 will be Wednesday, February 8th and  

Thursday, February 9th in Loudoun Hall  
during school hours. 

 

If you have any questions about your child’s 
placement for next year, feel free to discuss with 

your classroom teacher or stop by to see  
Ms. Christen in the office. 

 
 

THANK YOU, Mr. Todd!! 
 

Mr. Todd is stepping down from his position as Director of 
Children’s Ministry for First Pres on Jan 31st to pursue 
other full-time work.  He will continue to serve the 

Church as a volunteer, but will be unable to continue 
leading our school chapel sessions after January.  He has 

absolutely loved connecting with the children of the 
Weekday School and sharing God’s stories with them! 

 
Beginning in February, the children will have  

a new Chapel teacher.  Ms. Amanda Hott-McCoy, our 
STEM teacher, will add Chapel classes  

to her list of duties at the Weekday School. 
 

 
LUNCH BUNCH, 3s and 4s classes 

 
Wednesday, February 22nd 

$5 for cheese pizza, goldfish, and applesauce 

 


